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Duke Power Company
ATTN: W. O. Parker, Jr.

Vice President, Steam Production
P. O. Box 33189
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 18, 1979, informing us of steps you'

have t4 ken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activitics
under NRC Construction Permit No. CPPR-83 brought to your attention
in our letter of March 23, 1979. We vill examine your correcti're
actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,*

f<

Charles E. MurpT , Chief.

Reactor Construction and Engineering
Support Branch

ec: M. D. McInteso, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 468
Cornelius, North Carolina 28031

J. C. Rogers, Project Manager
Post Office Box 33189
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242
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